
Cuddle Cots are 
purchased and donated
to area hospitals.

A Holiday Remembrance
Ceremony is held each
year to provide comfort 
to families during the
holiday season.

The mission of the Abbey Rose
Foundation is to provide hope 

and comfort for families grieving 
the loss of a child.
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To date, the Abbey Rose 
Foundation has sent more 
than 500 books entitled 
“Mommy, Please Don’t
 Cry… There Are No Tears 
in Heaven,” as a gift to 
families.

Families are provided 
with "This Side Up"
onesies following the 
birth of their babies at
area hospitals.

A Babysitting Class is
offered to area students 
where they learn safety
procedures and how to
care for children.

Abbey Rose Foundation
211 Ohio Street, Huron, Ohio 44839
abbeyrosefoundation@gmail.com

(A 501(c)(3) non-profit organization)



$7,282.78
$2,891.69
$10,174.47

$300.00
$1,099.16
$650.00
$2,049.16

The Abbey Rose Foundation was created in
loving memory of Abbey Rose Kudrin who
passed away unexpectedly on 4/8/11. 
Abbey’s parents, Sam and Suzi Kudrin, 
knew instantly that they wanted to help 
other parents who were grieving the tragic 
loss of a child.  Through the grace of God, 
and people like you, the Abbey Rose 
Foundation will continue to comfort 
families and provide them with hope.

Since the Abbey Rose Foundation was
established in 2011, hundreds of families 
have been touched through its 
inspirational approach.

If you would like to make
a donation, please scan
the QR Code, or visit our
website.

abbeyrosekudrin.com



Financials

2022 Events

Revenue:
Events
Donations
Total

Expenses:
Sponsorships
Events
Family Support
Total

5k Trail Run & Kids Fun Run
A run/walk through Fabens Park in 
Huron.  Over 100 runners participated.  
Over 50 businesses/individuals 
sponsored this event! 

For complete financial information, please
email abbeyrosefoundation@gmail.com.

Baseball Experience
A family-friendly evening enjoying
the Lake Erie Crushers!  We threw 
out the first pitch and sold 50/50
raffle tickets during the game.  Fun 
for all ages! Over 200 tickets sold.

Remembrance Ceremony
A ceremony held to provide comfort
to families that are grieving the loss
of a child during the holiday season.
Held at the Huron Boat Basin, over 60
children remembered and honored.

Babysitting Class
A babysitting course providing 
EHOVE curriculum and CPR 
certification by the Huron Fire 
Department.  Over 20 students 
in attendance and successfully
certified!

Thank You
for believing in our mission 
and your continued support.




For 2023 event dates, 
please visit our website: 
abbeyrosekudrin.com.


